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Gretchen, thank you for the opportunity to provide input on the LAPP mode mix.

As a region, we continue to invest in infrastructure for motorized vehicles over public transportation and active
modes of transportation. Personally owned gas powered vehicles pollute our air, contributing over 45% of the
greenhouse gases in our region. CAMPO leadership should lead by making significant investments in Transit. It is
the only way to handle the growth anticipated for our region is to dramatically improve the coverage and frequency
of bus services across the area. Imagine what could be accomplished if, for the next 5 years we invested an equal
amount in transit and roads. That sort of change would be controversial but it is exactly the kind of leadership our
region needs.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.
Don Berryann
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